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Zanu-PF website hacked

President Robert Mugabe’s ruling Zanu-PF party had its website hacked and pirated movies and pornographic
pictures posted on it. A report on the News24 site notes that the hack appears to have gone undetected for some
time. Pirated animated movies like Despicable Me 3 and Cars 3 were loaded under the Zanu-PF website's
publication section, and pornographic pictures were also posted. The Zimbabwe Government says it wants a
Cyber Crime and Computer Bill passed into law before elections in 2018. Critics say the Bill contains lots of
vague sections, which could be used to clamp down on freedom of expression, especially on social media where
criticism of Mugabe’s government and party is robust. But the Bill’s proponents, including IT Minister Supa
Mandiwanzira, believe it will reduce hacking and cyber-bullying, according to the report.
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